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Beware of Fraudulent Chong Hing Securities Website / Mobile App / 

 Securities Social Platform Discussion Groups 

 

Chong Hing Securities Limited (“Chong Hing Securities” or the “Company”, a wholly-owned 

subsidiary of Chong Hing Bank Limited) would like to draw the attention of customers and the 

general public to the suspected fraudulent activities conducted through fraudulent website, mobile 

app and securities social platform discussion groups. Chong Hing Securities hereby clarifies that it 

has no connection with those fraudulent website, mobile app and discussion groups. 

 

Chong Hing Securities would like to alert the general public that they should not download and / or 

install Chong Hing Securities’s mobile app from those fraudulent websites, nor join those social 

platform discussion groups. Anyone who has provided personal information or conducted any 

financial transactions via those fraudulent channels should call the Company’s Customer Services 

Hotline at (852) 3768 9818 and contact any Hong Kong police station. 

 

The official website of Chong Hing Securities in Hong Kong is http://www.chsec.com.hk/. For safety 

reasons, customers are reminded to visit the Company’s official website or official App Store / 

Google Play and search for "CHS 2FA" to download the Two-factor Authentication Application of 

Chong Hing Securities for free and do not install applications on mobile device from suspicious 

sources. Chong Hing Securities has never used social media or any other messaging app to give 

recommendations on stocks, solicit account opening, or request transactions. Please note that Chong 

Hing Securities will not accept any responsibility whatsoever for any loss arising directly or 

indirectly from investments through those fraudulent channels. 

 

Regarding the above matter, the Company has reported the case to the Securities and Futures 

Commission and the Hong Kong Police. The Company will take any action deemed necessary and 

appropriate to protect the interests of its customers and the general public. For enquiries, please call 

the Company’s Customer Services Hotline at (852) 3768 9818. 
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